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WARD BOUNDARY REVIEW

Petersfield ward boundary changes

The Local Government Boundary Commission for England reviewed the ward boundaries of Cambridge City Council in
2018.

Petersfield ward boundary changed on 6 May 2021. The commission decided not to change the number of councillors –
each of the city’s 14 wards still has 3 councillors. The map shows the new outline for Petersfield.
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